Advisory Board on Toxic Substances and Worker Health

March 05, 2020

Mr. Eugene Scalia Secretary of Labor Department of Labor 200 Constitution Ave. Washington, DC NW 20210

Honorable Secretary Scalia:

On behalf of the Department of Labor Advisory Board on Toxic Substances and Worker Health, I submit the attached Advisory Board Recommendation that was adopted at the Board's meeting on January 28, 2020.

We sincerely hope that our advice is useful to the Department. We thank you for the opportunity to serve as Board members and wish the Program continued success in meeting the needs of the United States energy employees. Please let us know if there are questions.

Sincerely.

Steven Markowitz MD, DrPH

Chair

Advisory Board on Toxic Substances

and Worker Health